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First name: Larry

Last name: Wright

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Want single track at the Wayne

 

I have been an off-road motorcycle enthusiast all of my life. I spent many days in the 80's and 90's at the Wayne.

I still am a yearly permit holder but I do not go very often because of the lack of single track.

 

Thanks for your time in.

 

Larry Wright


